
Junior High final report cards will be available through your PowerSchool Parent Portal 
as of 12 noon on Friday, June 30, 2017.  Note that final report cards will not be printed 
by the school. 
If you are not able to view and/or print a final report card, please contact the school and 
arrangements will be made for you to access the information.  The office will be able to 
print a report card for you between 1:00 & 2:30 p.m. on Friday, 
 
Final exams are on June 26 – June 29. Students should be done their exams by 11:45 
each day. They will be doing independent studying in the afternoon with their teachers. 
If you are picking up your child please come in and sign them out. If you need to make 
any other arrangements please e-mail us at Katie.jones@eips.ca 
 
Have a wonderful summer! School resumes on August 30, 2017. 
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